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Voting by mail allows all citizens of Oregon to easily vote and should be retained! 

Oregon is a big place and voting by mail allows people in rural areas as well as 

seniors and those with disabilities to cast their votes without long drives or standing in 

long lines. It makes voting easy for those with jobs that make it difficult to get  to the 

polls on Election Day . Our system works well, is safe and secure, and supports a 

healthy democracy! Please vote no! 


